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	7 June 2010
	


Re: TV Advert – Media Production Workshop 
Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to invite your students to attend a TV Advert media production workshop, for Bengali speakers, at the School of Oriental and African Studies, University of London
TV Advert – Media Production Workshop
SOAS, University of London

Tuesday 20th February – Wednesday 21st February 2010
9.45am – 3.30pm (both days)
Synopsis
The TV Advert media production workshop is a two day language programme taking place during the summer term, and is being offered for speakers of Bengali.
The first day will consist of high-level Bengali language lessons as well as sessions with current SOAS students working towards producing a script for a short film about London.  The second day will consist of the filming and editing of the video, and a screening of the completed short films, which will be made available after the event.  Students will also receive information about studying languages at universities as well as about other language qualifications.
The aims of the project are to give speakers of Bengali the opportunity to develop their written skills, to raise the profile of world languages in general, and to provide young speakers of world languages the chance to explore media production skills.
The students

The students should be Bengali speakers in Year 12. Priority should be given to those who would be the first generation in their family to attend University.  This is a widening participation event forming part of the Capital L-Routes into Languages project, and would be particularly suited to those who have taken Bengali at GCSE or are studying it for AS Level.
Capital L-Routes into Languages

Capital L is a consortium of 10 universities working in partnership with London’s schools and colleges, Comenius London and the RLN London, with the aim of encouraging and supporting 13-19 year old learners to continue to study languages in Key Stage 4 and 5.

With over 300 languages spoken by its residents, London’s cultural and linguistic diversity has long been recognized as one of the capital’s major assets.  Moreover, languages will become increasingly important to our cultural identity, civic development, and business and investment.  The 2012 London Olympics and Paralympics provide one example of the key role languages play in London’s future.
Photographs

This is a prestige event and will be filmed and/or photographed for the University website.  Parental permission will need to be sought when you send letters home.  
Confirming places

Please return the attached application form by Monday 5th July 2010. Please note there are 30 places, which will be offered on a first-come first-served basis (maximum of 10 places per school). It is not necessary for students to be accompanied by teachers.
Please ask your selected students to complete the attached application including parental consent and return to the address below.  Please let me know of interest as soon as possible – you don’t need to wait until the form is completed, although only then will bookings be confirmed.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email on jb73@soas.ac.uk or direct telephone 020 7898 4113. 
I do hope you will want to participate in this exciting event.
Yours sincerely
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Julien Boast
Academic Development Directorate
School of Oriental and African Studies

Thornhaugh Street, Russell Square

London

WC1H 0XG
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